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Holly LANE-HAND 
 
My principal place of residence is in the Fairlie Community Board area. 
Born and raised in Fairlie, I’m proud to once again stand for our Community 
Board. 
With a Master’s in Marine Conservation, I spent five years with the Ministry 

for Primary Industries, working across Fisheries and Compliance. This gave me valuable 
skills in communication, problem-solving, and working with people from all walks of 
life. 
Over the past three years, I’ve embraced big life changes—starting a new career in real 
estate with Bayleys, getting married, and becoming a mum of two. Despite this, I’ve 
remained a dedicated Board member, missing only one meeting this term. 
I’ve proudly supported community projects like replacing the Village Green playground 
fencing and protecting the oak trees at McLean Park. If re-elected, I’m committed to 
seeing through key initiatives we’ve started. 
Whether delivering Meals on Wheels or chatting with parents at playgroup, I listen, I act, 
and I care. I’d be honoured to continue representing Fairlie. 
 
 
 


